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Update on the Flood Response 
Islamabad, 13 September – The UN Pakistan Resident and Humanitarian 
Coordinator will hold a briefing to provide updates and ensure effective 
communication on the flood response. 
 
When & Where: 
The briefing will be held on Wednesday, 14 September 2022, at 3:00 PM at 
the UN Conference Hall, Level 7, Serena Business Complex, Islamabad. 
 
Contact Information: 
For smooth access to the briefing, please send your name, contact information 
and CNIC by 1:00 PM tomorrow at unic-islamabad@un.org 
 
For further information, contact  
Kainat Afridi 
UNIC Islamabad 
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